



SOLUTION.

The Parish Giving Newsletter



...there is so much to do! - Parish Giving can help streamline the "in-between."





READY FOR THE HOLIDAYS?

We can help you with your church fundraising and holiday events with our online registration and payment forms! Look for our demos on parishgiving.org. Here are some of our favorite fundraisers!

- * Santa Fun Run
- Thanksgiving Pie Sale
- **W** Harvest Moon Ball
- Scarecrow Craft
- Advent Wreath Family Fun Project
- Trick or Trunk
- Radio City Music Hall Trip
- * New Year's Eve Bash
- * Christmas Tree, Wreath & Poinsettia Sale
- * Snacks with Santa







- streamlined registration & payment process
- parishioners have the ability to register & pay at their convenience
- staff has the ability to filter data from the online form submissions
- unlimited customized forms available at no extra cost to the parish/school



Educate yourself with our blog! Below is just a sample of our 2018 topics to date with a handful of summaries thrown in. Some topics you would expect, some not so much our blogger's been busy! Be sure to check out our full blog!

- 1. Customer Service This is our very first blog! We wanted to showcase how Parish Giving is customer service focused and how we are easily reached. We believe each call should be answered by a person rather than a machine & we believe that customers always come first.
- 2. Catholic Schools: Mind, Heart & Spirit
- Religious Education: More than just becoming an Adult in the Church - Another year, another set of registration forms. We've heard the horror stories about parents lining up around the corner to register their child(ren) for the upcoming year. Instead of the long lines and confusion with payments and classes, we offer a solution: online forms. Parents can sign up at their leisure and we are able to keep payments organized. What more could you want?

- **Religious Education Forms!**
- 5. Why use our Forms? Explains the ease of our forms. Forms can be customized for any parish event, celebration or activity. From RE to a Pancake Breakfast to a *5K* – we've got you covered!
- 6. St. Andrew's and the Community
- 7. Tuition Simplified We understand the sacrifice of sending your child to a parochial school. The tuition, additional fees for school activities and sports, cost of uniforms & so on. Money is tight & that is why we want to help the parents and the school out. With our Tuition Simplified we make it easy. We have zero late fees & easy online registration. What more could you ask for?



- 8. Carnival Season!
- Keep the Conversation Going: Why Your Church Should be on Social Media
 - Many parishes and schools are on Facebook and/or Twitter. But why? It's all about communication and attracting an audience! Plus you need to keep in mind that sometimes parishioners are not always able to leave their homes (weather, illness, etc.) and so live streaming mass on Facebook is a great way to connect. Social Media is here to stay and it's a great way to communicate with your parishioners and beyond!
- 10. 10 Really Cool Reasons...

COMING November 2018 - Electronic Giving Education - What is a DPL?









Are you having an event you are promoting?

WE CAN HELP YOU!

Email Parish Giving at info@parishgiving.org the details of your event and we will post to our social media!

Don't forget to follow us on Facebook, Twitter & our blog!





simple. secure. convenient.

A DIVISION OF JOHN PATRICK PUBLISHING, LLC

1707 Fourth Street • Trenton, NJ 08638 1.866.307.7140 • www.ParishGiving.org • info@ParishGiving.org